
To Whomever It May Concern: 

 

Our Company, Five Star Honey Farms, Minot, ND, a family owned 
business, runs bees in ten counties in North Dakota.  We are a 
family that was born and raised in North Dakota. 

 

Our three sons are all involved and to ensure them future success, 
they need to be able to conduct business the same way as we have 
since 1998.  All of our locations are at the consent of our 
landowners.  If there are any complaints, they are dealt with 
immediately. 

 

Five Star Honey Farms strongly objects to SB 2343.  This bill would 
have a negative impact on the agricultural and beekeeping 
industries in North Dakota. 

 

We , as a beekeeping family, strongly encourage you to consider 
opposing SB 2343 and save the livelihoods of beekeepers and 
farmers. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Will, Peggy, Matt, Levi, & Evan Nissen 

Five Star Honey Farms 

900 38th St. SE, Minot, ND 58701 



 

 

 

 

 


